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On October 1, 2018, at approximately 7:30AM, Deerfield Police Officers were 
dispatched to the area of 500 Lake Cook Road, Deerfield, for a medical call.  Deerfield 
Officers arrived and found a 62-year-old male unresponsive in a retention pond at that 
location.  
 
The unidentified male was pronounced deceased at 8:01AM by the attending Dr. at 
Highland Park Hospital. The Lake County Coroner’s Office responded to the scene to 
assist in the investigation. 
 
While the investigation by the Deerfield Police Department and Lake County Coroner’s 
Office is ongoing, there are no immediate signs of trauma, foul play or other suspicious 
circumstances.    
 
Additional details will be released when they become available.   


